
 

North Tyneside Council 
Report to Council 
Date: 23 July 2015 

 

Notice has been received of the following questions from Members of the Council to 

be put to the Council meeting. 

A joint response will be provided to questions 1 and 2.  

1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor D Lilly 
 
Can the Mayor confirm that the proposed cycle route into Tynemouth will be 

restricted to one way on either side of Broadway following the direction of travel and, 

if so, how will it be policed? 

2. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor D Lilly  
 
What is the Mayor doing to mitigate the parking problems that the proposed cycle 
path on Broadway, in Tynemouth, will cause? 
 
3. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor D Lilly   
 
Can the Mayor explain why it is taking so long to offer North Shields Youth and 

Community Centre a new lease? 

4. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor P Mason   
 
Could the Mayor inform us why the Council intends to dispose of a number of open 

space land sites to Cheviot Housing Association? 

5. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor K Barrie   
 
The issue of new toilets in Cullercoats harbour has been brought to the attention of 

the Mayor at “Listening Events” and other forums since she was elected. We are 

now in 2015 and Cullercoats has had another Harbour Day with the toilets still not 

open. Can the Mayor inform residents why, after such a long time, the toilets are still 

not open and will she set a date for them to be opened?  

6. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor K Barrie   
 
From a recent carers survey, I was disappointed to note that the overall satisfaction 

of carers with North Tyneside Social Services showed that only 43.4% of users are 

satisfied with the service offered to them. Will the Mayor take immediate action, by 

holding an internal investigation, to find out why the satisfaction level is so low? 
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